
Greetings Lakeview Improvement Society Members, 

 

We hope that this newsletter finds you and your families in good health.  The recent couple of months in 

2020 has certainly been a challenge for many however as the weather starts to warm, we can put those 

months behind us and look forward to Summer on Sebago Lake.  For those traveling from out of state 

we recommend reviewing the State of Maine guidelines as the state begins its reopening stages. 

https://www.maine.gov/covid19 

 

We have a few announcements to note: 

 

Meeting Dates 

June 27 

July 25 

August 22 

Meetings are held at 10am on the Beach. 

We are due to have elections this year for new Board Members. If anyone is interested in running for an 

officer position, please notify Kathy Rodriquez prior to the June meeting date.  Volunteers are always 

welcomed and appreciated. 

 

Dues / Mosquito & Tick Spraying 

Annual LIS dues are currently $100.  

 

Southern Maine Mosquito & Tick Control will be back to spray this year.  

The Total cost for spraying this season: 

Single lot treatment – $105.00 

Double lot treatment – $165.00 

Triple lot treatment – $255.00 

This is a discounted rate for LIS dues paying members only. 

 

Weather permitting spraying will start a little earlier this year, so we recommend you submit your $100 

LIS dues & spray fee through the LIS website www.LISWardscove.com  

Checks made payable to LIS can be mailed to: 

Tara Perruzzi 

1131 Sawyer Road 

Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107  

 

Beach 

We are fortunate to have such a desirable beach to share among ourselves. Please remember to be 

respectful of the property and others by keeping it clean. Be considerate of each other and bring up 

what you bring down from the beach. Chairs, floats etc. ideally should be moved off the beach at the 

end of the day or stored neatly by the bush.  Always keep the walkway paths clear allowing members to 

walk without tripping over themselves. The rules are clearly posted at each path to the beach. 

 

 

https://www.maine.gov/covid19
http://www.liswardscove.com/


Treasurer’s Report 

 

Beginning Bal.  09-1-2019 $17,939.99 

SMMTC (Last Spray 2019) $1,995.00 

Allied Docks (Dock removal) $550.00 

Potluck Expenses (table rental, table clothes, etc.) $332.50 

Swim area Mooring replacement parts $85.58 

LIS State Fee $35.00 

Ending Balance 05-21-2020 $14,941.91 

 

 

Events 

Stay tuned for upcoming announcements on www.LISWardscove.com or the LIS Facebook page 

regarding coming events as we are monitoring the current situation. 

 

LIS Officers 

President Lisa Larkin – rasrickey@yahoo.com  

Secretary Kathy Rodriquez – kerodriquez@earthlink.net 

Treasurer Tara Perruzzi – tperruzzi63@gmail.com 

Immediate Past President Vaughan Enokian – doctorvaughan@yahoo.com 

 
Board of Directors 

Kathy Rodriquez 

Katie Enokian 

Keely Cameron 

Lisa Larkin 

Lynn Brady 

Nick Guerette 

Tara Perruzzi 

Vaughan Enokian 
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